
1

Key, Lori

From: Penny Foster 
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 1:37 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Agenda #8

PLEASE READ ALOUD AT THE MEETING 
 
As a Ventura County resident for over 45 years, I am deeply troubled at the thought that Vaccine 
Passports are even being considered. We the people of Ventura County DEMAND the Board of 
Supervisors pass a resolution opposing any kind of vaccine passport. You were elected by We the 
People to protect all the citizens of Ventura County who put their trust in you! Please do your job! 
 
Sincerely, Anne Foster 


